National Federation of the Blind of Kansas JAYHAWK CHAPTER
MEETING MINUTES FOR Monday May 10, 2021
Time: 4:00pm – 6:00pm
Location:  NFBK teleconference line


Those Present:  Athena Johnson, Renee Morgan, Cheryl Miller, Dustin Disque, Rob Tabor, Susan  Tabor

1. Call to order, welcome and introductions (If guests present)
1. The meeting was called to order at 4-05 p.m.
1. Review/modification of draft agenda
1. There were no modifications for the agenda that had been provided for everyone before the meeting.
1. Summary of Presidential Release #505 – Susan
1. The NFB wants to start a radio station.  If interested call the National Center. Plans are being made for the 2021 National Convention that will be held virtually this year.  They are urging everyone to get registered.  You can register online at the website.  There is no registration fee, but they ask you to consider making a donation if you can.  Being registered is the only way you will get Zoom information on how to listen to the convention. 
1. Chapter president’s and state  reports – Rob
1. The Blind Parents’ Rights Bill will be considered next year instead of this year.  The Bell Home Edition program is going to happen this summer.  If you are interested or know someone who would be, please contact Tom Anderson.
Rob then announced that he will be stepping down as chapter president and would not consider another term.    
1. Approve minutes for April, 2021
1. The meeting minutes for the April 2021 meeting were unanimously approved.
1. Chapter treasurer’s report, Brendy
1. No treasurer’s report was available.
1. Restaurant give-back fundraiser update – Renee
1. Renee reported that she had not yet had time to get information. 
1. Planning for   outdoor summer  social
1. There will be a summer social at La Tropicana Restaurant on Saturday, June 12.  An email will be sent later with the time of day and other information.
1.  Other old business
1. No other old business was noted.
1. New Business
1. No new business was noted.
--Adjournmen
The meeting was adjourned at 4-37 p.m.  We will take our customary summer break and will meet again on August 9, location to be announced.
Respectfully Submidded,
Susan Tabor,
Chapter Secretary 
May 31, 2021


Next meeting Monday, August 9, location TBA 

PLEDGE OF THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND

I pledge to participate actively in the effort of the National Federation of the Blind to achieve equality, opportunity, and security for the blind; to
support the policies and programs of the Federation; and to abide by its Constitution.
